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July 22, 2022,

From:	Todd Wilcox
	Town of Erwin
	Town Recorder


Reference: Cancellation of Bid of the Pedestrian Bridge for the Erwin Linear Trail, Project #2022-003.

Dear Potential Bidder(s),

Thank you for your interest in our Pedestrian Bridge Bid project for the Erwin Linear Trail for the Town of Erwin, Tennessee. Unfortunately, we are canceling the bid effective on today’s date July 22, 2022 for this project due to issues within the bid, engineering designs, and budgetary restraint that we must address and correct. We will reissue this once all corrections and shortages have been addressed. Thank you for your understanding in this matter and look forward to reissuing the bid for this project at a later time.


Thank you,
Todd Wilcox
Town of Erwin
Town Recorder
(423)-743-6231
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